4/16/2004 4:55:06 PM
DSS File from DMV

Ms. Aydlette,

I'm responding to your letter dated 3/31/04, to Ms. Marcia Adams, Director, SCDMV, concerning the status of the DMV
file you use to for your Child Support Enforcement Program.

Code has been completed and we are scheduling a test run this weekend. Barring a program failure we should be
able to send your staff a test file early next week. Should there be any issues regarding the file your staff may contact
me directly or Darl Neiswonger at 896-0570.

Respectfully,

Rolf Dolder

South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
Applications Systems Manager

Outlet Pointe Blvd, Suite 300B

Columbia, SC 29210

Office: (803) 896-0579
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